
 
 

Attention Topsfield Residents! 
 
 

Are You Interested in helping to preserve and protect our natural 
resources? 

 

The Topsfield Conservation Commission is 
looking for a new Commissioner! 

 
 

We are made up of Five Volunteer members appointed by the Select Board. 
 

Appointments begin July 1 and end 3 years later on June 30 
 

TCC Meetings are held once a month, usually the 2nd Wednesdays of each 
month beginning at 7:00pm. Meetings are currently being held via Zoom. 

 
 

Please contact Heidi Gaffney, the Conservation Administrator at 
(978) 887-1510 or conservation@topsfield-ma.gov.  

 
Please fill out a volunteer application form on the topsfield-ma.gov  

 home page under Volunteer Opportunities. 
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